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CPR/AED Training

Payroll Deduction Agreement

Effective as of August 1, 2021, the CPR/AED training cost will be increased from $32.50 to
$35.00 for all Hampton City Schools employees. All fees will automatically be deducted from
your next available paycheck. The deduction will show as “CPR Training” on your paycheck.

Due to limited seating, if you need to cancel/reschedule, we request a 48-hour notification via
email to Kelly Boze, at kboze@hampton.k12.va.us. If you do not cancel prior to the 48 hours,

you will be charged for the class.

Acknowledgment of Agreement:

Print Name: Last 4 Digits of SSN:
Signature: Employee ID #:
Signature Date: School/Department:

Training Date:
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